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(Week at a Glance) 

Family Edition January 12th, 2018 
 

    Kim Hart (Interim Principal)                Bev Lundine (Secretary)   

Principal’s Note 
 

 

Welcome Back Brechin Students & Families, 
 

Happy New Year to you all from all us here at 
Brechin.  It is great to be back with your 
wonderful children. We have a lot of stuff 
planned inside and outside of the class, so 
please watch for these newsletters in your email 
every week, or pick up one outside the office.  
Consider joining our PAC Facebook group 
“Brechin Elementary School PAC Events” or 
check our website http://br.schools.sd68.bc.ca/  
 
Most of our classes do weekly nature walks and 
parks clean up, receiving a Certificate of 
Appreciation from the Mayor himself!  We are 
very proud of our students! 

 
Kim Hart      khart@sd68.bc.ca  
 

 

Important Dates Jan. 15-19th   

Monday: Early Dismissal 1:30pm 
  PAC meeting 6:30pm 

  Game On 2:30-4pm         

Tuesday: PAC Pizza orders are due 
Nature Walk Div. 3, 4, & 5  

       1:15-2:15pm 
  Bantam Tripleball away at Gabriola    

Wednesday: Nature Walk Div. 6, 7, 8 & 9 
       9:00-10:15am         

Thursday: Lion’s Vision Screening for gr. 4 & 7  
       9:00 – 10:00am 

Swim to Survive – Lifeguard visit  
       for all grade 3 students  
       12:45-1:30pm  
Friday:  PAC Pizza Lunch 
  Pacific Sports Registrations are due 
      For grades 4-7 Wednesdays from 
       2:35-4:05pm 

Upcoming Dates: 
Jan. 24:  Pacific Sports starts 2:35 gym 
Jan. 25:  Free Childhood Anxiety Presentation 
       Brechin Library 6:00-8:00pm 
       please free register for this event  

        
  
 

 

Register 2018/19 Kindergarten & Grade 8 Out of 
Catchment 

Registration now open for Kindergarten!!! And for 
those grade 7’s wanting to go to an academy or to 
an out of catchment school, register now as your 
date and time will be recorded and it is first come, 
first serve.  http://bit.ly/eregistration2018  

 
 
 

Safety Concern:  
We have several students who are being dropped off 
before supervision is available or who are not being 
picked up at 2:30pm. We have outdoor supervision for 
children 15 minutes before school and 15 minutes after 
school.  Students should not be dropped off without 
parent supervision before 8:23am unless they are 
participating in the breakfast program. Our breakfast 
program begins at 8:15am. 

Brechin Breakfast/Snack Program 
 

Our breakfast program operates from 8:15-8:30am 
and offers students a nutritious start to their school 
day as well as a healthy snack around midday.  
Parents are asked to pay what they can afford 
(maximum $20/month). If you wish your child to 
participate in the breakfast/snack program, he or 
she must be registered.  Please complete a form at 
the office and give it and your contribution to Bev.  
  

REMEMBER NO CHILD WILL BE DENIED 
BREAKFAST/SNACK DUE TO A FAMILY’S FINANCIAL 
SITUATION. PLEASE SPEAK TO MS. HART IF PAYING IS 
A HARDSHIP. 
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